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 Student of the Month 

Upco  Upcoming Calendar of Events! 

 

 

 

March 
3/12/13-3/19/13    5

th
 Grade Language! testing 

3/15/13                 *** SCHOOL Make-up day due to weather !*** 
    Last day to complete SurveyWorks online! 
3/29/13                      NO SCHOOL (Good Friday)   
 
April 
4/2/13        Guest Reading by Mayor Tavares  to Pre-K & K classes! 
4/5/13                       End of Third Quarter Marking Period 
4/12/13                    Jump Rope Contest 
4/15-4/19/13           NO SCHOOL (Spring Recess)    
 
     
 
 
 

Parent–Teacher Organization 

   The next P.T.O. meeting will take place on March 20, 

2013 @ 6 p.m. There will be a brief Bullying 

Presentation.  In April the PTO will be starting a Display 

My Art fundraiser – more information will follow in the 

next issue!   Reading Week will be held from April 1
st

 -

5
th

 /special guests will be reading April 9
th

 - 12
th

!               

PIE FUNDRAISER INFO. ON PAGE 2!!!!!                      

***Watch  Back Pack Mail for upcoming Events! 

Student of the Month 
 
February 2013 – Student of the Month 
 101 Jared Rosales 
102 Anakin Toun 
103 Leslie Ramos 
104 Daijour Resendes 
105 Brandon Aguilar-Diza 
106 Jaden Marcano 
107 Ayden Rodriguez/ 
                Aaliyah Canacho 
108 Ryan Vargas 
109 Jodanys Henriquez 
110 Collins O’Seghale 
112 Jane Kristiansen 
113 Hansan Bynum 
114 Nunwon Biah 
201 Tianah Threats 
202 Jose Rosario 
203 Jazmany Andujar 
204 Eric Esquivel 
205 James Gbaba 
206 Athena Sin 
207 Haddassah Marroquin 
208 Kira Steadman 
209 Pablo Montiel 
210 Imani Rodriguez 
211 Denise Gotay 
 

Ms. DePedro – Second Grade 

How long have you been teaching? 19 years. 

Why did you decide to become a teacher? My professor 
convinced me to become a teacher. Originally, I wanted 
to be an Oceanographer. 
 
Where did you go to school to become a teacher? Rhode Island 
College and Johnson & Wales University 
 
Have you only taught in the Providence school system? No – 
California, and other Rhode Island communities (North 
Providence, Pawtucket, Bristol) 
 
What is your favorite subject?  Writing 
 
What is the best thing that you like about your profession?  The 
students 
 
What would you tell a student who is thinking about becoming a 
teacher in the future?  Do it – it’s fun! 
 
What town do you live in?  Providence 
Are you married? Yes 
Do you have any children? no 
Do you have any pets? no 
What type of music do you listen to? Rock Music. 
What do you watch on T.V.?  - Hawaii Five 0 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Interview with a Teacher  by Samia & Laila  

 

 

 

 212 Blessing Carr 
213 Kaley Jucum 
214 Yasdani Nova 
215 Nyla Bynum 
216 Tiara Gomez 
217 Edith Moore 
218 Erick Xan-   
Sanchez 
219 Elizabeth Bruno 
PE-1 Angel Orellana 
PE-2 Jasmine Smith 
PE-3 Talia Palumbo 
PE-4 Radiance Sao 
Art Isaac Portillo 
Music  
Hemi Yulisa Tzoy-Calicio 
Library  
Lindsey Rodriguez 
 
*November (2012), 

December (2012), & 

January (2013) - Student of 

the Month are  listed 

and/or pictured on the 

school’s web page! 
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Second Grade News 
Ms. DePedro / Poem by Richard (photo below) 
 

Animals Everywhere 

Animals live everywhere as every person 
knows 

some live in the ground                         
some live in the sea                                   

some live in the rainforest 

some live in the desert 
a toucan lives in a rainforest 

up high in the trees 
groundhogs live in the ground as you can 

see 
it tells you in the name 

a gila monster lives in the desert 
because of the temperature and its scaly 

body 
a squid lives in the water as you can see 
it shoots ink to protect it from an enemy 

now these are some animals that you 
might see 

if you visit these places! 
 

                              

Fifth Grade News 
All of the Fifth grade classrooms, including the 
library, now have SMART boards installed in 
them. This new technology will help to 
enhance and aid students in their acquisition of 
new knowledge. Teachers and staff will be 
receiving training on how to use and apply this 
new equipment. 

 
 PIEs for easter! 

 PTO-Pie  Fundraiser 

Anthony Carnevale School will welcome spring 
with an exciting and delicious fundraiser!  
Families are welcome to participate in the Pie 
Fundraiser featuring Grandma’s Gourmet 
Country Pies. We are also offering Spring 
Treats which consist of various candy treats.   
The fundraiser began on February 26, 2013 
and will run until March 12, 2013.  All orders 
and money should be turned in to school by 
March 12, 2013. 
We all hope for a successful fundraiser since 
the money raised will be of great help to all of 
the Carnevale students. 

 
 
PTO News  

Physical Education/ Health News 
Our most popular Unit is finally 
beginning!  Jump Rope has started 
and the Anthony Carnevale School 
Jump Rope Contest is scheduled for 
Friday April 12th.  Grades 2-5 will have 
small class contests to find one 
representative. That student will 
jump in the school wide competition. 
Jump Rope is an extremely good and 
affordable exercise for your entire 
body.  Throughout this unit, all 
Carnevale students are winners in 
becoming a healthier and stronger 
person! 

 
Survey Works 
Thank You to all of the parents, students, 
teachers, administrators, and other 
faculty members for helping the school 
complete this survey process by taking 
the survey. We had a good number of 
responses to the survey and will be 
looking forward to sharing the results 
with you! 
 

Music News 
Our annual Winter Concert on 
December 19, 2012 was a huge 
success!  The concert was free and all 
were welcome to attend. The 
students did a wonderful job --- a 
brief reception followed the concert. 
In addition, the students performed 
at both an award ceremony for the 
school on nutrition and for our Black 
History Month celebration. Pictures 
will be posted on the school’s web 
page under the teacher section/ 
music!  Our Spring Concert will be 
held in May 2013 with the date and 
time to be announced in April. 
 

 

 

 

Black History Month:  

  
Mrs. Brown coordinated the 2nd 
annual Anthony Carnevale Black 
History month celebration.  
Throughout the month of February, 
each morning a student read over 
the loud speaker about a famous 
African-American that has 
contributed to America. At the end 
of the month Mrs. Brown organized 
a wonderful celebration.  Mr. 
Decesare’s fifth-graders performed 
a “Rosa Park Play”, Miss Black RI 
was a guest speaker and Mr. 
Maher’s chorus performed.  A BIG 
thanks to Mrs. Brown and we look 
forward to next year’s program! 

 

Dance Team:   

Come See Your Child Perform in a 
Dance Show Celebrating Peace, Love, 
and Unity!                                          
Place:  Carnevale  School Gym          
Date: Thursday, March 14, 2013                    
Time: 1:30 p.m. or 2:00 p.m.              
(There will be 2 shows, so you can pick 
a time that is convenient for you.)      
Please have your child wear blue jeans 
and sneakers. They will be provided 
with a colorful t-shirt and baseball cap 
that they can keep after the show. 
You will be so proud of what your 
child has accomplished in such a short 
period of time! 
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